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Dear families, 
 
As we come to the end of this academic year, I wanted to acknowledge the phenomenal work of the 
Friends of Bolney and to thank them for all that they do to support the school. The FoB could not have 
raised the money that they have without the support of our amazing families so I extend my thanks to all 
of you too.  
 
I thought it would be good for you to know just what contribution your donations and support make 
towards school life and to share with you just what we have been able to do this year as a result: 
 
Events  

  
 

 

 

     

 

 

             Colour Run 

Glitter Ball                                                    Christmas Fayre                        Glow Disco 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coins in a jar         Easter Egg Hunt   Coronation Art     Village Day 

 
The FoB have planned and run so many fun and exciting events over the course of the year, all of which 
have raised funds to support learning and learners across the school. As you can see, the events have been 
varied, engaging and the enjoyment can be seen on the faces of the children! 
 
 
 
 
Curriculum Enrichment   
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None of this enrichment would be possible without fund raising! We have been so lucky to have access to 
such a wide range of additional curriculum resources including books and subscriptions, all of which 
directly support the learning of your children.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Phonics Scheme and sets of reading books               Annual Subscriptions 
   

 
 
 

 
KS2 Young Voices Trip 
       
      Flo the reading dog  Termly     Music lessons 

      Books 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Whole new Library 
           Coaches for trips   Horsham Museum 

   
 
 
The FoB are always looking for new members to help in any way they can, from joining them at meetings 
to considering how to spend the money raised, to planning and running events over the year. If you can 
help, then please do get in touch. 
 
Once again, may I thank you all for supporting our school and the FoB: helping us all to be the best we can, 
guided by God. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Emma Lofthouse 


